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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
Today each class will receive a learning pack in the event of school closure. Teachers have included 
initial literacy and numeracy learning.  
 
If your child is not in school today, your child’s pack will be available to collect from the 
school office tomorrow morning, Thursday 19th March between 9.30 and 12 noon.  
 
Depending on what happens in the coming days and weeks, all teachers will follow the guidance 
and recommendations issued by South Lanarkshire Council Education Resource.  
 
All pupils have access to Glow and Microsoft Teams. We also have the App and website if need be.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Suzie Wood 
 
Suzie Wood 
Head Teacher 
 
 


